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41l LTE ED

Re: 1243 Marion st ne

Mr. Cravenho,

Thank you for your email. This reply confirms your
contact with CANDO. We look forward to
reviewing your land use application concerning
the adjustment at 1243 Marion St. NE. Please feel
free to contact either Michael Livingston or myself
if you have questions for the neighborhood
association.

Best regards,

M. Bryant Baird

CANDO Land Use Chair




